
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
12 December 2023  
 
 
Dear families, 
 
 
We would like to make it possible for parents and carers attending performances in school to able to film 

a performance involving their child for their own personal use. This would be with the explicit 

understanding and agreement of all those filming that any recordings will not be uploaded to social 

media or accessible on the internet in any way.  

 

It is important that we continue to safeguard all of our students and it is still the case that some families 

have not given express permission to have images of their child on social media platforms or the internet 

in general. This is something that we will still honour with your support and expressed agreement. 

 

The ability to film and keep memories such as nativities and leaver’s assemblies, are important 

milestones in our student’s educational journeys. We hope that if everyone adheres to keeping any 

recordings as personal keepsakes then we can collect these memories safely and sensitively to protect 

and celebrate the whole school community. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

M Lynch 

 

Milly Lynch 

Vice Principal 

 

 


